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Llewelyn and Christian presented the audit 

report and showed the video during the 

conference. They also attended several audit 

courses during the conference. Part of this trip 

was paid for by ALGA. 

 

For more information and to read ALGA’s 

press release, visit our website. 

Audit Supervisor Llewelyn Terlaje and Audit Staff 

Christian Rivera accepted the 2017 Knighton Award 

during the Association of Local Government 

Auditors (ALGA) 30th Annual Conference in 

Colorado Springs, Colorado on behalf of the Office 

of Public Accountability (OPA). ALGA held the 

awarding ceremony on May 7, 2018. 

 

OPA audit report, “Department of Public Works 

Village Streets Management Strategy,” won the 

Knighton Award in the extra-large audit shop 

category. Judges complimented OPA’s winning 

audit report on its innovative use of a video to 

communicate audit findings, clear and evident audit 

message throughout the report, and excellent use of 

pictures and graphs. 

 

Left to right: Audit Staff Christian Rivera, Audit Supervisor Llewelyn Terlaje, and 

ALGA’s President, Tina Adams. 


